
 

  

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We are excited to announce our summer rewards trip to Blackpool Pleasure Beach on 14th July 2023.  
 
As you are aware, over our communication to you this academic year, excellent attendance is paramount for your child's 
academic success and wellbeing. As a result, we want to reward those students who have consistently shown up to 
school, ready to learn and those who are demonstrating our SPIRIT virtues. 
 
Therefore, the Blackpool trip will be offered to students who have: 

• 100% attendance for this half term 

• Excellent punctuality to school and lessons (no more than 5 late marks) 

• Excellent behaviour (no Respect detentions, suspensions or internal isolation) 

• No term time holidays 

Additionally, we reserve the right to refuse to allow any student whose behaviour deteriorates at any point prior to the trip 
date.  
 
The approximate cost of the trip will be £32 (subject to cost of coaches) This will be confirmed closer to the time, once we 
have definite numbers. 
 
Excellent attendance is a school priority that we continue to promote, and we hope you can support your child with 
meeting their attendance targets. If you need support in improving your child's attendance, please make contact with your 
child's pastoral manager or PGO.  
 
All students who do not attend the trip will be expected to attend school as normal on the day.  
 
I will write to all parents of students who have met the criteria at the start of next half term, with an update on the cost, 
and to outline the logistics of the day. If you have any questions in the meantime, please get in touch.  
 
We really do hope to see as many of our wonderful students on this trip as possible.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

R Ramsden 
 
Mrs R Ramsden 
Assistant Headteacher 

 


